March 5, 1983

Dr. Wayne E. Caldwell

Secs - Treasurer

Wesleyan Theological Society
215 E. 43rd. St.,

Marion, Indiana 46952

Dear Dr. Caldwell,

Thank you so much for your notification as to the dues
for the year of 1983, Very sorry for being very late in paying
in the dues to you.

Enclosed herewith please find a check of $4.00 for pay-
ment of the dues for this year. I also appreciate your mail-
ing to me one copy of the Wesleyan Theological Journal, which
I acknowledge receipt of today.

By the end of May, 1983, I will be completing my dis-
sertation (FPh. D.) at Hebrew Union College, whose title is
"Iate 0ld Babylonian Ietters and Documents with Trasliteration,
Translation, and Notes."

Wwhat should I do es, since after that (above
date) I will be no Yonger a student? FPlease let me know at your
earliest conveni€nce. At this present time,™I am looking for
a position f{teaching) in the area §f the Bible \and Semitic

guagess If you would know anyt ing of it would appreciate

t very much for your informationl

Sincerely yours, : qAész

" >

Paul Y. Tashiro

Fncl: a check of $4.00.




